
Dear emerginC, 

Eden Reforestation Projects would like to express our gratitude for your 

contribution to our reforestation operations in Madagascar at the Mahajunga Estuary - 

Island 1 mangrove reforestation site. The site is now complete, in large part due to your 

support. Here is a side by side before and after photo showing the remarkable 

transformation of the project site. As you can see, the area was totally deforested in 2014. 

Here are a few basic facts about your contribution to the site.  

1) The funding provided through Plant-It 2020 has enabled the planting of 234,003 

mangrove trees. That’s a lot of trees! 

2) The trees have now restored well over 100 acres of estuary “land”.  

3) The funding also made it possible to provide 425 days of employment for village tree 

planters as a means to alleviate extreme poverty.  

4) Mangrove trees sequester a huge amount of carbon and encourage natural 

regeneration of native plant and animal species by increasing available habitat.  



On Saturday, 11 February the planting team traveled to the site with a banner and took a 

celebration photo. Your gifts have truly helped us to PLANT TREES and SAVE LIVES. 

The entire Eden U.S. and Eden Madagascar want to express our profound gratitude. I’m 

sure the emerginC team is joining with us in the celebration of this achievement. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Stephen P. Fitch 

Founder & CEO 

PS. Original photos shown in this letter are provided separately for your use. And, the 
next emerginC site is already underway at Kalamboro Estuary Madagascar. There’s a lot 
more work to be done.
 


